
Project Update: March 2021 
 
In the past weeks we conducted two workshops as part of our project. We were able 
to count on the participation of the manager of the protected area, a local owner 
interested in creating opportunities for community-based tourism and a professor at 
the Federal University of Pernambuco (UFPE). In these meetings, fishers were able to 
ask questions, talk about their experiences and, mainly, create partnerships for the 
articulation of community-based tourism. 
 
We are very happy with the progress of the project so far. 


